
Bletchley Park!  
 

Our topic this half term, linked 
to Bletchley Park, looks at both 

historical and geographical 
aspects of the curriculum. The 
children will begin by looking 
at the land use of Bletchley 
and surrounding areas and 

move on to learn about 
Bletchley Park and its role in 

WW2.  
In Science the children will be 
learning about living things and 

their habitats.  
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The topic for this 
half term is 

Victorians 

Reminder 
 

Children need to bring their planners 
in every day. Children will be given 
the chance to change their reading 

book daily.   
 Children should also remember to 

bring a water bottle into school. 

PE – Dance and Rugby 
 

Beaulieu: Monday  
 
Bradwell:  Monday  
 
Belmont: Monday  

 
Please ensure that     

children have their PE kit 
in school for the full 

week so that if we need 
to change our PE days for 

unforeseen 
circumstances we can. PE 

is an extremely 
important part of the 

curriculum and all 
children are expected to 

have their kits in school.   

Home Learning  
 

Home Learning will be set on a Friday and due 
in the following Wednesday.  If the children do 
not complete their Home Learning by Friday, 

they will be asked to stay in at lunchtime to do 
so with adult support. The children will receive 

weekly MyMaths (or a sheet where needed),   
English and Spelling Home Learning. We also 
expect the children to be reading regularly at 

home, which should be recorded in their home -

school planners. 

Literacy 
 

Throughout the Half Term, we 
will be covering Narratives 
and Instructions. All of the 
different Writing activities 

will be linked to our Bletchley 
Park topic.    

The children will continue 
learning about Bletchley Park 
through Topic lessons and it is 

closely linked to all guided 
reading sessions. 

The children will be working 
in their classes for Writing 

and Reading.   

 

Year 5/6 Staff 
Beaulieu 
Miss Fensom  
Bradwell 
Mr Lynch  
Belmont 
Miss Rimmer  

  
Mrs Ward, Mrs Rawlinson and 

Miss Kounous will be supporting 
the children in their classes. Mrs 
Fellowes will be taking Year 6 

children to help them with their 

Writing and Maths.    

Maths 
 

This term the children 
will be learning about 

position, reflection and 
translation, fractions, 

multiplication and 
division, addition and 

subtraction and statistics. 
 

 In line with the new 
Maths curriculum the 

children will have lots of 
opportunities to use 

practical apparatus and 
solve problems in real-

life contexts. The 
children will continue to 

work in sets for their 
Maths lessons across the 

year groups.  

 

What’s happening in Year 
5&6 this half term? 

 

14th November:  We are 
looking forward our visit to 
Bletchley Park, which will give 
children the opportunity to 
find out more about its role in 
World War 2. 
 

12
th

 December:  Bradwell class 
have their Class Assembly at 
9.00 am – all families of 
children in Bradwell class are 
welcome to join us.  We hope 
to see you there! 
 
Please check the main school 
newsletter list of Diary Dates 
for all other events which may 
include children in Year 5&6. 
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